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President’s Column
John A. Sorensen DMD, PhD, FACP

Greetings from sunny Seattle!

Dear friends, I hope that you had a great summer and
your families are healthy and thriving, as life returns to
normalcy. I thank the Academy for the great honor of
being your 2022-2023 President. I have been Program

Chair of various prosthodontic organizations many

times, but never aspired to the Presidency. The
AP President John A. Sorensen Academy of Prosthodontics holds a dear place in my
heart and it has been a tremendous honor to be a

Fellow for 28 years. My, how time flies. It still seems
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I want to express my extreme gratitude to my two
predecessors, Past Presidents Carol Lefebvre (2X) and
Lisa Lang, and Secretary-Treasurer Mijin Choi for
their herculean efforts guiding our Academy through
unprecedented times over the last 3 years. It has been
an honor and a joy progressing through the Executive
Council, working with a world-renowned group of
prosthodontists that I admire. They are also so great at
leadership and guidance of our Academy, collectively
working with great passion and dedication ... always
with a great sense of humor that just makes working
with these friends a pleasure to watch in action. Most
notably in these last few crazy years, working with
tellow Executive Council members Mijin Choi, Izchak
Barzilay, Carlo Ercoli, Kent Knoernschild, Arun
Sharma, Tom Salinas, Lisa Lang and Carol Lefebvre
have been critical to shepherding the Academy
through very challenging times. I cannot thank them
enough for their thoughtful advice, guidance,
creativity, and energetic engagement. And now we
welcome our new EC member, Dr. Frauke Mueller, to
the Academy leadership. With Tom Salinas as our new

Secretary-Treasurer, the Academy is in highly capable

hands. His experience and wisdom will prove highly
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useful to engaging future challenges that the Academy
is facing, particularly in the area of tough finances in

the critical annual session sponsorship arena.

Most impressive about our Academy, is that I have
never had a Fellow say no when I have called upon
them to perform a task, function, or leadership role in
the Academy. Our memberships’ devotion to the
Academy and willingness to serve are so gratifying and

uplifting in these changing times.

For me personally, the last 3 years have proven to be-
not your ordinary 1) Academy Vice-President (2X), 2)
President Elect and 3) Presidency ascendancy.
However, these times have been a clear demonstration
of the resourcefulness of the Academy. With each
challenge, we have proven that together we can
trials into

overcome any obstacle and turn

opportunities.

As a little history of what’s gone on in the last three

years:

Continued on Page 3




Volume 103, Number 1 AP Newsletter

President’s Column
Continued from Page 2

After a year’s preparation of organizing 24 speakers
with my program committee as VP-Program Chair for
our Ashville 2020 Annual Session, the meeting was
cancelled. Then in 2021 with Covid raging out of
control, the EC realized that we must do a virtual
meeting, but the EC was unanimous on not wanting a
snooze by Zoom meeting so we incorporated live Q&A
from 3 continents after each presentation. We
restructured the meeting to two jam packed days of
great presentations. Our 2021 virtual meeting turned
out to be a tremendous opportunity to gain exposure
of the Academy of Prosthodontics and expand our
brand with over 550 virtual attendees and hundreds of
prosthodontics graduate students from 38 countries.
Once again with this virtual meeting, RES proved their
value with tons of hours working behind the scenes to
make a successful meeting. Thanks so very much RES!
Our 2022 annual session was such a wonderful return
to normal life and fantastic to see everyone and
rekindle relationships and just have a great time being

together.

And now for 2023, a completely different challenge!
With the terrible effects on the Gulf-side of Florida

from Hurricane Ian, which have ravaged the Ft. Myers-
Naples Florida areas, wreaking tremendous damage.
Our La Playa Resort Hotel venue has suffered damage
to the building and grounds but in my conversations
with the staff, they have assured me that the hotel will
be repaired and up and running by December, better
than ever. We will endeavor to keep you updated when

more information becomes available.
Looking to the future ... Our 2023 Annual Session:

When Vice-President/Program Chair Mijin Choi and
I were brainstorming our meeting theme, we
immediately agreed that with the unprecedented
rapid-fire introduction of digital prosthodontic
technologies, it was time to have a meeting primarily

focused on all aspects of digital technologies and digital

materials.

In the scientific tradition of the Academy of

Prosthodontics, our goal is to perform an evidence-

Continued on Page 15
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2022 Meeting Summary
For the first time in two
years, the Academy had
the  opportunity  of

meeting in beautiful San

Diego this past June at
the Coronado Bay Resort on Coronado Island. Due to
previous meeting cancellations, Memoria were
attributed to Dr. Charles Ellinger, Dr. Gordon King,
Dr. William Laney, Dr. Davis Garlapo, Dr. George
Murrell, Dr. Niles Guichet, Dr. Thomas Vergo and Mr.

Masahiro Kuwata.

Sponsorship of the meeting came from 15 generous
vendors that sponsored based on clinical and
technological offerings in addition to sponsorship of
the prosthodontic graduate student poster session.
Attendance was moderate (21 fellows absent) but the
discussion from presentations, poster session, and
fellowship was at a spirited high. The meeting was a
success from objectives of its scientific merit, reunion
of fellowship, as its financial outcome is still being

finalized.

Membership report
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Prior to the meeting, membership includes 146 Fellows
that consists of 18 Associate Fellows, 73 Active Fellows,
49 Life Fellows and 6 Honorary Fellows. This is a
decline from previous year of 153 with the difference
being 2 resignations and the balance of deceased Life

Fellows.

After the business meeting concluded, 7 new Life
Fellows, 8 Active Fellows, 1 Associate, 3 Honorary

Fellows were confirmed totaling 165 Fellows.
Poster Winners
The Poster session sponsored by the Editorial Council

of the Journal of Prosthetic Dentistry were awarded:

Case Report Category

1% Place
Dr. Harrison Spatz (Memorial Sloan Kettering)
“Multi-section Implant Brachytherapy Device for

recurrent Orbital Rhabdomyosarcoma”

Continued on Page 5
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Secretary-Treasurer
Continued from Page 4

2" Place

Dr. Tamara Al-Rayess (Tufts University School of
Dental Medicine)

“Prosthodontically Driven Implant Planning and
Guided Surgery using stackable guides,

A case report”

Research Category

1* place
Dr. Daniel Tahhan (UCLA)
“Analysis of Retention Loss of Bar Attachments for

Various Materials”

2023 Annual Session, May 3-6

Next year's Scientific Session is planned in Naples, FL

at the La Playa Hotel.
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The theme: Transforming Clinical Prosthodontics
with Digital Innovations: A Systematic Analysis of

Digital Workflow

With catastrophic destruction of the Western Florida
Coast from Hurricane Ian, the hotel has been closed
until the end of this year prompting servicing in
preparation for our anticipated meeting. Currently, the
Academy and our meeting partners, RES, are
determining best actions for a comfortable and
anticipated venue. As the preliminary reports are
favorable for hotel repairs, we are hopeful to continue
as planned for on-site meeting in Florida. As more
information becomes available, we will make this

known to our membership.

Continued on Page 6
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Secreta ry- Treasurer cover meeting and administrative costs posing a risk to
Continued from Page 5 the Academy’s financial stability.

The Blatterfein Welcome Dinner will be held at the
After this fiduciary look at the state of the Academy,

hotel’s gulf shore lawn with a welcome from President ) ] ) )
discussion from the Executive Council was prompted

Sorensen and the Executive Council On May 3rd: ) ) )
and it was agreed upon by the fellowship to increase
the dues by $300 over the next three years ($150 first
year, $100 second year and $50 third year). Therefore,

2023 dues will be $535 plus $500 social event fees

($1,035).

Gulf Lawn
With the mission of the Academy being: Study,

The social networking outing will be an exciting time

Investigate, Promote, and Disseminate, it is hopeful that
to catch up with old friends and network with guests of

we continue to attract the very best and continue to
the Academy. Location and details to be posted to the

make an indelible impression within our specialty and
AP 2023 meeting website soon.
communities.

The Presidential Reception and Banquet will be

The 2024 Annual Meeting Location
assembled on site at the La Playa Hotel and details will

With discussion from the Executive Council and
be forthcoming.

previously scheduled 2021 meeting, the 2024 annual

meeting is scheduled for the Four Seasons Hotel in
AP Financial Summary

Denver, Colorado May 29- June 1, 2024. Dr. Izchak
Discussion of The Academy’s financial sustainability is

Barzilay will be the president for the 105" annual
taken very seriously with realization in reduction of

session. Ongoing discussion for the local arrangements
sponsorship, guest registration, and increases of

venues is occurring. M
meeting and administrative costs. Projected financial

resources may fall below a critical threshold that would
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2023 Academy of
Prosthodontics Annual
Program in Naples, Florida

By Mijin Choi

AP Vice President, AP 2023 Program Chair

Dear Academy Fellows,
President John Sorensen
and I are very excited to
present the 2023 program
and looking forward to a

great  discussion  in

Naples, Florida. The world of dental technologies is
rapidly evolving. The pursuit of efficient and high-
quality dental care combining innovative treatment
planning tools and computer-aided manufacturing
technology, has drastically changed our practice. With
the rapid progress of digital dentistry, many clinical
and in-vitro studies have been examined and published
in recent years. So, we put our best efforts into bringing
the world’s experts in innovative digital surgical and
restorative treatment approaches to the upcoming
annual meeting. The program will review the current
status of digital workflow utilization and advancement

in dental materials for digital dentistry.

Day One - Advancements in Digital Technology in the

World of Surgery.
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On the first day, we will dive into the current
advancements in digital surgical planning, robotic
surgery, and virtually assisted surgery in executing
simple or complex treatments. Dr. Robert Hannan,
Chief of Cardiovascular Surgery at Nicklaus Children’s
Hospital and the Senior Medical Director at the
Advanced Projects Laboratory, will share how 3D-
printing and virtual technologies helped to plan and to
perform one of the most challenging surgeries.
Additionally, an oral surgeon father and a
prosthodontist son team, Dr. Edmond and Armand
Bedrossian, will talk about the prosthetic and surgical
factors in selecting the optimal combination of the
digital and analog workflows in the management of
severely atrophic maxillae with zygomatic implants.
Also, Dr. Thomas Wiedemann from NYU Dentistry,
who is at the forefront of implementing robotic-
assisted implant placement in an educational setting,
will discuss the workflow and new robotic-assisted

surgical educational models.

Continued on Page 8

2023 Academy of
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Prosthodontics Annual

Program in Naples, Florida
Continued from Page 7

Day Two and Three - Innovations in Dental

Materials and Dental Laboratories

The advanced fabrication processes and digital dental
materials in CAD/CAM technologies left us with many
questions about clinical performance. However, more
clinicians are leaning toward digital clinical procedures
and laboratory technique workflows that have not been
sufficiently investigated. During these days, expert
material scientists and dental technologists will discuss
the current state of the art in dental materials and
fabrication techniques. Among the important topics,
our Academy Fellow, Steve Sadowsky, and his co-
inventor, Jeff Stansbury, will discuss the new printed

denture tooth and base printer polymer, Trusana™.

Day Four

Dr. Rebecca Moazzez, the Chair of the Department of
Preventive and Restorative Dentistry at the University
of the Pacific, is a global expert in dental erosion and
erosive tooth wear and will reveal the “truth” about
wear. Dr. Elena Hernandez-Kucey will talk about

neuromodulation therapy in prosthodontic practice.

Also, Dr. Irena Sailer, Dr. Aristotelis Marinis, and Dr.
Hans-Peter Weber will discuss the material selection,
digital workflow, and surgical aspects of implant-

supported prostheses.

In planning for the 2023 Academy of Prosthodontics
Meeting, President John Sorensen, who had been the
Program Chair for two years in a row for the Academy,
has been a tremendous help, and we worked seamlessly
together. I want to extend a special thanks to President
Sorensen and the Executive Council for their tireless
work and unseen support behind the scenes. I am very
fortunate to have worked closely with such a great
team. I witnessed their strong commitment and

dedication to the Fellows of the Academy.

Lastly, the entire Executive Council, President
Sorensen, and I look very much forward to welcoming
you to many great discussions and camaraderie at the

2023 Annual Session.

2023 Program Committee:
Mijin Choi - Chair, Carlo Ercoli, Don Curtis, Kent

Knoernschild, Kumar Shah, Frauke Muller. H
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One on One with Dr. Steve
Eckert, Past President of
the Academy of

Prosthodontics
By Thomas Salinas

This is a descriptive biography
that is authored by Steven
Eckert, Past President of The

Academy of Prosthodontics.

I'was born in 1954, the son of a
first-generation mother and a young man from the
Bronx. At a young age, we moved to Cleveland. I
remember my father always talking about working on
the day that Don Larsen pitched the first and only
perfect game in World Series history. Dad always said
that he could’ve gotten tickets to that game, but he
needed to be home at the end of the day. I don’t
remember any of it because I was born in 1954 and
Larsen had his perfect game in 1956, I was 2 1/2 so the
only thing that I can truly say is that I remember my
father reminiscing about that game. But Cleveland was
nice, I could be a Yankees fan, and no one would really
be upset because the Indians were, let’s say it delicately,

underachievers.
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Actually, the New York Yankees, and specifically Mickey
Mantle taught me a lot about life. My dad took me to an
Indians game, of course against the Yankees, and the
Mick was out there hammering balls over the fence in
batting practice. He stopped to stretch and pointed up at
the stands in the area where we were seated. He called
the ball boy over, he signed a baseball and then he
pointed the ball boy up to the area where we were. I
turned to my dad and said, “Mick is going to give us a
signed baseball!” The ball boy came up the stands,
turned left when he should’ve turned right, and handled
the ball to a, even as I recollect it now, rather buxom
blonde-haired woman. At that young age I learned that

life has its twists and turns.

I ascended to dentistry by suggestions of a guidance
counselor and friend of my older sister Louraine. I
entered Ohio State School of Dentistry and after
finishing went to a GPR in Chicago where I thought 1
would stay. 1 realized that in teaching fixed
prosthodontics at Loyola, that if I wanted to teach, I'd
have to specialize. I applied to Mayo Clinic and gained
a new family where Ron Desjardins was my program
director. The experience was incredible and catapulted
my career ultimately becoming program director myself

there.

Continued on Page 10
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One on One with Dr. Steve
Eckert, Past President of
the Academy of

Prosthodontics
Continued from Page 9

I met the love of my life, Susan, through an odd set of
circumstances by relatives introducing us.
The first AP meeting I attended was in the Bahamas

with Susan and I have missed very few meetings since.

If you could add to the above, it would allow some

dialogue by the following questions:

1. Can you cite some examples of those who you felt
were influential over your career in
prosthodontics?

Teaching at Mayo, it was easy with new mentors
outside of dental school Bill Laney, Ron Desjardins,
and Ned Van Roekel. Ron asked me to attend the
meeting in the Bahamas. It was amazing so that I
had gone to the AAFP in a few years in a row, it
seemed like if you were going to get involved in an
organization you had to hop in headfirst. The AP
was definitely all in. The meeting was great, but it

was nothing we hadn’t heard in residency. So I know
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I was in the right residency. I was asked to stay on
and Ron was the first to stay on after his residency.

Ned was the first to come from outside. I was the first
after Ron. The first house that Susan and I bought,
was from Bill and Sally Laney in Rochester. It was
their first house as well. It was a great opportunity
as I could see right away that this was a place where
I could spend a career where I could turn to someone
when needed and I could help others in a practice

and career.

As Prosthodontics increases in automated and
digital technology, can you give some prediction
of the future of the specialty?

It is interesting because a lot of the technical
advances have been made easier to be a reasonably
successful clinician, because so much of the work is
and will become more automated in the future. This
will help make up for mistakes that people make. We
graduated in a class of 202 graduates at Ohio State.
At least 101 graduated at the bottom of their class,
it’s hard for people that graduated at that point to
treat patients and do it well. It’s also best to be better
with the emotional aspect of communicating with

patients.

Continued on Page 11
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field. She was just seeking the answers to her

One on One with Dr. Steve questions. We became close because we shared the
Ec ke rt , Past Presi d ent Of same philosophy. The AP is very neutral to gender of
the Academy Of incoming AP fellows where everyone is treated the
Prosthodontics same. When you’re in a group like that you’re going
Continued from Page 10

to give as much as you can. Rhonda Jacob, HP

Weber and I were in the same class. 1 left,...2 others

I watched a student at Loyola give an injection that were in it for  period of time. For HP, Rhonda and

was a bit harsh and I took the student aside to give myself it was a great match as all of us became

the injection in a less painful way. I learned if I can president.

control the patient they will respect me a lot more.

4. Education in prosthodontics has changed a bit

3. Your legacy as a president of this organization, with delivery methods, social media influence,

others, Board Examiner, program director ..
’ xaminer, prog ! > and digital arena. What elements of

itor i hy. F h . . . .
editor is noteworthy. For women that want to prosthodontic education do you feel will remain

follow a leadership path, do you feel it is as an important part of the learning process?

. . C e
achievable in these times? As we go along, we’ll see a better appreciation of how

It is,...when you arrive in that position, there is the we'll treat the patient in way that is appropriate for

realization that this is important to the profession, them. This is going to be more important if it’s not

your patients and yourself. Everyone will be treated already there. We are looking at students with less of

well with great respect. The other givers of the staff, years in training. This becomes a tougher

and the other residents, we were lucky to be received task,...you'll see more of the tougher bolder to push

in_a positive way. We're going 1o see more of a up that hill. Not getting the benefits of the artistic

gender neutrality. The AP will lead others in this expression in dental education.

direction. I really think that’s great! One of my best
friends in the Academy got in before me, but she Continued on Page 12

never thought of herself as a woman plowing the new

Page 11
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One on One with Dr. Steve
Eckert, Past President of
the Academy of

Prosthodontics
Continued from Page 11

5.

As an editor of a major international
prosthodontic journal, you’re seeing specific
areas on research and clinical science. Can you
indicate areas where this focus should be
expanded as there is limited evidence /
documentation?

We do an awful lot with limited documentation and
limited evidence. We do treatment using mechanical
means where our thought is if we follow these
mechanical means, it will be alright. It happens in
lots of areas in dentistry. We receive training in
MEFP, “the bulletproof prosthodontist”,...which is a
great analogy.

This creates an environment that allows you to be
artistic. Mechanistic to artistic transition to make,
..the blend that will always be there. Will see changes
in the way it’s taught and executed. We will see
robotics and completely systematic from A to Z, but

in doing that you lose some of the artistry. Television

personalities are star of the show with glowing white
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teeth, where it’s troubling to see someone mistake
white for beauty. It’s something that we’re seeing

more all of the time.

At the end of the meeting, I thanked Dr Eckert for his
input. I also appreciated his time spent with me during
our four years of overlap here at Mayo Clinic. I
remarked to him that I learned many things in being
over his shoulder while he was teaching residents,
giving lectures, and discussing research methodology.
It was pretty clear that my intent was basically to
acknowledge his time spent here as an educator,
clinician, and researcher. At the end of this interview,
he was thanking me for what I had given to him as a
participant in Academy proceedings and other venues.
Frankly, I was humbled by his approach and at the end,
recognize the commonality that the Academy
promotes between its members which is mainly being

humility and mutual respect.

Tom Salinas

Fellow Academy of Prosthodontics M

Page 12




Volume 103, Number 1

AP Fellows in the News

Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow Steven
Sadowsky receives ECJPD 27th Annual Judson C.
Hickey Scientific, March 9, 2022

The Editorial Council of The Journal of Prosthetic
Dentistry announces recipients of the 27th Annual
Judson C. Hickey Scientific Award. This award honors
Dr. Hickey’s distinguished career as Editor of The
Journal of Prosthetic Dentistry from 1975-1991 and his
contributions to dental education, research, and

administration. Please read more

Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow Lisa A. Lang
Appointed Associate Dean for Faculty Affairs at
Indiana University School of Dentistry, June 7,
2022

Dean Carol Anne Murdoch-Kinch is pleased to
announce, after highly competitive national searches,
the appointments of Dr. Lisa A. Lang as Associate

Dean for Faculty Affairs.  Please read more
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Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow David Wands
2022 Fellowship Award, July 20, 2022

The 2022 David Wands Fellowship has been awarded
to Graduate Prosthodontics resident Dr. Marwan
Fattouhi. This fellowship was launched at the
University of Washington in 1998 by a generous grant
from Academy Fellow Wands and has continuously
funded fellowships for 24 years. This is one of the top
academic awards at the School of Dentistry. Please

read more

Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow Lily Garcia
named as Dean of the College of Dentistry at Texas
A&M, August, 2022

AP Fellow Lily Garcia has been named Dean of the
College of Dentistry at Texas A&M, her alma

mater. She will join Texas A&M College of Dentistry

in October 2022. Please read more

Continued on Page 18
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AP Fellows in the News
Continued from Page 17

Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow Carlo Ercoli
Elected to Education and Research Division
Director of the American College of
Prosthodontists, August 18, 2022

Congratulations to AP fellow and Executive Councilor
Carlo Ercoli on his recent election to Education and
Research Division Director of The American College
of Prosthodontists. This is a distinctive role in that
future direction of research and education is conceived
and charted by this division of the ACP

administration. Our very best wishes go out to Dr.

Ercoli.

Academy of Prosthodontics Fellow Thomas Salinas
Recognized by the American College of
Prosthodontists 2022

August 18, 2022

The American College of Prosthodontists has

announced its 2022 Awards of Distinction.
Congratulations to AP Fellow Dr. Thomas Salinas
whose significant contributions to our specialty and

profession continue to make us proud. W

In Memoriam

Academy of Prosthodontics
Fellow James Brudvik passed
away June 22, 2022
James Brudvik DDS, FACP
passed away peacefully in
Seattle, Washington on June
22, 2022. A life-long world-renowned prosthodontic
educator, Dr. Brudvik held faculty appointments for

over 56 years.  Please read more

Save the Date!

AP2023

LaPlaya Beach & Golf Hotel
Naples, Florida
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President’s Column
Continued from Page 3

based critical analysis of each application of digital
technology / software for each step in prosthodontics /
surgery and detailed examination of digital materials
by materials scientists. We want our meeting to be
more than just show-and-tell with pretty cases.
Drawing on the tremendous talent and expertise of our
Academy clinicians, they will share their research and
experience

comparing digital- and analogue-

workflows in their practice.

Beyond our critical analysis of the prosthodontic
digital workflow, Dr. Choi’s program covers a wide
range of topics that is sure to have something for
From dental

everyone. erosion to cleft lip

prosthodontic treatment, to adjunctive
neuromodulator therapy, to treatment of advanced

atrophic ridge situations.
Academy Finances:
Having faced the increased challenges of securing

sufficient annual corporate sponsorship, which is so

critical to supporting our annual sessions, the

Executive Council recommended, and the Fellows
approved at the 2022 Business Meeting, that we raise
annual dues gradually over the next three years.
Achieving corporate sponsorship funding levels to
completely support our annual sessions has been
increasingly difficult, first with the pandemic and now
with the current economic climate where most dental
companies are tightening their belts. We have set new
goals and are working hard to get sponsorship levels to
over $100K. Corporate Liaison Committee Chair Effie
Habsha and her committee are laying the groundwork
earlier in the process than usual attempting to achieve
security in achieving our sponsorship goal. Finance
Committee Chair Brian Kucey, leading his

committees, is closely assessing and accounting our

year’s finances.

Steve Wagner has proposed the herculean task of
converting our extensive library of photographs from
annual sessions to a digital library. We greatly
appreciate he and his committee’s commitment to this

multi-year task.

The Education and Research Committee led by Chair
Cortino Sukotjo is working on preparation for the

Continued on Page 16
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President’s Column
Continued from Page 15

poster competition. We implore you to encourage your
Graduate Prosthodontic students to submit clinical
and research These  new

posters. young

prosthodontists can be the life blood of our Academy.

We are excited to reengage out Global Outreach
Programs and also pondering the addition of new
international sites. Co-chairs Izchak Barzilay and Ken
May are already making preparations for the

international outreach site in 2023.

Now that most of us are back in our practices and
institutions full time, we hope to give you good reason
to travel to our AP 2023 annual session in Naples,
Florida. Besides a fabulous scientific program, we have
a great opportunity for fellowship and the face to face
social interaction that we all have been missing. The La
Playa Beach & Golf Resort in Naples, Florida offers a
wonderful on the water experience. The hotel is
surrounded by water with great views from all rooms,
perfect ballroom facilities with a huge conference
center terrace open air patio for coffee breaks and

tellowship. You’'ll have plenty of opportunities to put
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your toes in the sand, walk on the beach, swim in the
ocean or lounge by the many pools on the resort
grounds. The resort has a very nice Spa on the grounds,

but make your reservations early.

Our RES team has negotiated a great rate for the beach
resort La Playa Beach & Golf Resort at $275/night
which is a tremendous deal considering the large

increases in hotel room rates going on currently.

Covid is not over yet, sadly we suffered a great loss
from the passing of honorary Fellow Diane Rekow who

succumbed to Covid late this summer.

I thank the Academy for the honor of being your
President. I will endeavor to make our Academy
flourish as we move out of these unprecedented
conditions and make a 2023 annual session that is safe
and comfortable for all attending, packed with
scientific content and ample opportunity to reconnect

with friends not seen for several years.

So that the Academy can thrive and grow I want to ask
each one of you to please aim to bring at least one guest
to our 2023 annual session! I challenge you for the

Continued on Page 17
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President’s Column
Continued from Page 16

good of the academy and dissemination of the

principles of the Academy. Academy of Prosthodontics
2022-2023 Executive Council:

I wish you all health and happiness, a wonderful President - John Sorensen

President Elect — Izchak Barzilay
Vice-President - Mijin Choi

in the time leading up to our 2023 annual session. Secretary-Treasurer — Thomas Salinas

holiday season, and prosperous professional endeavors

Looking forward to seeing you all in-person in Naples Immediate Past President - Lisa A.

Lang

next year!
Executive Councilors:
Carlo Ercoli

Warmest regards, Kent Knoernschild

Arun Sharma
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John A. Sorensen M

La Playa Beach
and Golf Hotel
Naples, Florida
May 3 - 6, 2023
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Academy of Prosthodontics
AP Annual Scientific Session - June 1-4, 2022

Corporate Sponsorship and Exhibitors:

Graduate Prosthodontic Student Sponsorship - generously sponsored by:

President Sponsor

& straumann’

Platinum Sponsor

ivoclar °.
vivadent:

passion vision innovation


https://thejpd.com/
https://www.straumann.com/
https://www.ivoclar.com/en_us
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Gold Exhibitor
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Exhibitors

BIOHORIZONS
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http://www.quintpub.com/
https://www.gcamerica.com/

